
CT DPH Aquifer Protection Notification 

 

The Connecticut State Department of Public Health (DPH) utilizes an online Project Notification 
Form if the site you are developing is within an Aquifer Protection Area. SLR Consulting completed 
and submitted the online form to the DPH on July 24, 2024. Below is the screenshot of the online 
submission and a screenshot of a confirmation email from Lisette Stone, Environmental Analyst 2, 
Drinking Water Section – Source Assessment and Protection Unit, Connecticut Public Health.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


